

ST. PATRICK'S CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY.

Email: admin@st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk **Website:** www.st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs T Lane



Dear Parents/Carers.

1st March 2021

REMINDER! ACTION REQUIRED YEAR 6 LEAVERS' HOODIE 2021

This year, we will again be offering the opportunity for the current Year 6 class to buy a Year 6 leavers' hoodie. The company we use is www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk; please feel free to have a look online.

We have chosen to have 'St Patrick's Catholic Voluntary Academy Leavers 2021' on the front of the hoodie. On the back **all** the children's names will be written inside the '21'

IN PREVIOUS YEARS, ALL YEAR 6 LEAVERS' NAMES HAVE BEEN INCLUDED IN THE DESIGN ON THE BACK OF THE HOODIE, PLEASE TICK THE BOX ON THE SLIP BELOW TO GIVE YOUR CONSENT FOR YOUR CHILD'S NAME TO BE INCLUDED IN THIS DESIGN

<u>PLEASE NOTE - YOUR CHILD'S NAME WILL NOT BE INCLUDED IN THE DESIGN IF YOU DO NOT GIVE</u> CONSENT.

The price of the hoodie is dependent on how many we order, last year the price ranged from £18.75 to £22.25 depending on size ordered. Please tick the box below if you would like to buy a leavers' hoodie for your child.

Thank you for your continued support.

Lynn Tyson
School Office

YEAR 6 LEAVERS' HOODIE 2021

Please complete and return this slip to the school office by Wednesday 10th March 2021

I GIVE CONSENT FOR MY CHILD'S NAME TO BE INCLUDED IN THE DESIGN ON THE BACK OF THE LEAVERS HOODIE (PLEASE TICK BOX)

I WOULD LIKE TO BUY A LEAVERS' HOODIE FOR MY YEAR 6 CHILD (PLEASE TICK BOX)

Signed _____ Parent of _____